
 

 

Circular No. P-69/24               Date: 04/03/2025  

  DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

 

Dear Parents  

Namaskar! 

 

The school is pleased to announce a Book Exhibition on 6th and 7th March, 2025                  

coinciding with the last examination days for Classes III -VI and VII - IX respectively.                  

This initiative aims to encourage students to spend quality reading time before the                         

new academic session begins. 

 

Parents are invited to visit the exhibition and explore a variety of books suitable for                

their wards. You may visit the exhibition in two ways: 
 

➢ Immediately after your child’s exam – You can pick up your ward after the exam 

and visit the exhibition together. 
 

➢ At your convenience between 2:00 pm and 5:00 pm – Parents can visit the exhibition 

alone or with their child during this time. 

 

We encourage you to make the most of this opportunity and select books that will enrich 

your child’s reading habits. 

 

Looking forward to your participation! 

 

Thank You 

Yours Sincerely 

 
 

(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal 

 

  


